(2) EUROTECH

Open letter to our stakeholders about Coronavirus (COVID-19)
To all our valued stakeholders,

As the new Coronavirus, COVID-19, is spreading around the world and having a
dramatic impact on people, communities, and businesses around the world, our
number one priority is the health and safety of our employees, those we do business
with around the globe and the communities where we live and work.

We have taken all possible measures to ensure their well-being, including; restricting
travel and face-to-face meetings, implementing a global work-from-home policy, and
constantly monitoring the situation around the world.

Eurotech Group is operating in accordance with guidance from local government and
public health authorities across the globe. We have also taken a number of measures
to ensure that the COVID-19 crisis does not impact the quality of your experience with
Eurotech. All our services and support teams will ensure that we continue to
seamlessly deliver world-class products and services.

Lastly, you should know that our business is solid and growing as we recently
announced in 2019 financial results.

In the meantime, we are close to everyone around the world that is effected directly
or indirectly by COVID-19. We are all in this together.

Sincerely,

Roberto Siagri
CEO
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